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I am opposed to the ban and strongly encourage the committee to vote "NO".  I believe HB 2027 is wrong on
principle and rationale.  I believe this NIMBYism is masquerading as environmental concern.  Money and influence
should not override the ability of a diverse group of local stakeholders to be able to find consensus.  Please vote NO.
Thank you, Bess Schaberg, Bend, OR
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